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Comments: I'm writing to Express my concern about potential changes and possible closures in the proposed

travel management plans. 

Being a family of avid outdoorsmen and a family that loves the sport of snowmobiling, our annual trip to ride the

Chugach is an incredible experience. Its something that brings my family together, as it does many others.

Closures would be heartbreaking and devastating to us. Amongst other things, I believe it would have a negative

impact on the local economy, as closures would be a deterrent for families, like mine, to make the trip. Please

consider leaving the osv plan the way it is. Thank you


